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NCLH Animal Welfare Commitment 
 

At Norwegian Cruise Line Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”), we are commiƩed to driving a 
posiƟve impact on society and the environment, while delivering on our vision to be the 
vacaƟon of choice for everyone around the world. Our business is inextricably linked to the 
preservaƟon of our planet and the protecƟon of our shared resources, and our 
commitments extend to our network of over 40,000 suppliers around the world. 
 
We are deeply commiƩed to sourcing safe, high-quality food. We collaborate with suppliers 
to establish our expectaƟons of ethical, legal, and humane treatment of animals. We 
require our suppliers to implement procedures to prevent the mistreatment of animals, to 
follow all regulaƟons and laws governing the safe and humane treatment of animals, and 
we expect our suppliers to pursue and adopt methods and technologies to improve welfare 
for animals.  
 
We expect our business partners to comply with our Supplier Code of Conduct and to follow 
the laws and regulaƟons that apply to them in every country applicable. 
 
To help guide our approach, we engage with animal welfare experts, researchers, industry 
organizaƟons, and others to integrate new learning, updated standards, and technological 
advancements into our understanding of the humane treatment of animals.  
 
For more informaƟon about our goals to furthering the legal, ethical and humane treatment 
of animals across our supply chain, please visit the Company’s sustainability page. 
 
 
 
 


